Hersham Residents Association

HRA active positive and non-political since 1971


To: Officer in Charge, Surrey County Council Bus Services Review            
From: Hersham Residents Association

Dear Sir or Madam

We have studied the proposed changes to bus services in West Surrey. While there are some improvements, the proposed withdrawal of the 459 service is a grievous blow to many Hersham people. 
It will leave no direct service to Weybridge from our central Hersham Green or from the important section of Queens Road from there to Sir Richards Bridge. 
This part of the current 459 route from Kingston is important for people using the drop-in facility at Weybridge Health Centre as well as for users of the many other special services and shops in Weybridge including the new Morrisons store.

A simple solution to this problem would be to divert the proposed extension of the 514 service from the Barley Mow roundabout to Hersham Green and up Queens Road instead of sending it up Hersham Road to the Halfway and Walton Station.

We urge you to adopt this minor change to the proposed 514 route for the benefit of many Hersham people, present and future.

Every reduction in bus services forces more people to use cars resulting in more pollution, traffic gridlock and parking difficulties in our increasingly overcrowded part of Surrey, We need more and better bus services here.

Yours faithfully

Andrew Sturgis
HRA President
For Hersham Residents Association

